
BLOCKBUSTER CASE STUDY ANALYSIS

Blockbuster Case Analysis I. Strategic Profile and Case Analysis Purpose: of this case study analysis is to summarize
major risks and factors that Blockbuster.

Blockbuster stands out against competitors due to several advantages that give the company a competitive
edge. Lilly Sr. To achieve this, Blockbuster must offer the newest content via channels that are innovative and
convenient for the customer while providing unsurpassed service that builds customer loyalty. The case talks
about the threats these new innovations are going to have on Blockbusters business potential. Second, he
failed to construct a network that could carry his ideas of change throughout his own organization. Nicholas
Shepherd, the Executive Vice President and Chief Marketing and Merchandise Officer for Blockbuster,
recently made the following statements in a personal letter in response to questions posed about Blockbuster
and its future: I am not stating that Blockbuster will undergo a full rebranding, what I am saying is that
Blockbuster is going to improve itself to better service its consumers by availability in multiple channels. The
company will apparently be closing a large number of stores as it works to create an online video-streaming
outlet Merced,  Some threats that Blockbuster and the entire video rental market experience are related to the
increased rate of piracy, a declining market for video rental, and a struggling economy Miller,  These disputes
have led to Netflix not being able to provide online streaming of Sony and Disney programs and ultimately
have led to unhappy customers of these companies. It could very well get lost in the competition. Instead of
charging to rent videos, it offered subscriptions, which made annoying late fees unnecessary. How strong are
the competitive forces in the movie rental marketplace? Five years later the very first franchised branch was
licensed. The use of social media, email, mobile marketing, and sales promotion has kept Blockbuster in the
running as a competitor in the video rental industry. There are over 3, Dunkin stores internationally in 32
countries other than the United States. Netflix versus Blockbuster versus Video-on-Demand Essay - Netflix
versus Blockbuster versus Video-on-Demand Strategic Issues in the Case Founded in , Netflix is an online
DVD rental service whose strategy and market success were predicted on providing an expansive selection of
DVDs, an easy way to choose movies, and fast, free delivery via postal mail. Technology is changing the way
services and products are provided to customers and has become an integral feature in the external
environment of any business. In August , Blockbuster introduced an online DVD rental service to compete
with the established market leader, Netflix , and to be able to keep up with the current trends and technology.
Currently, Netflix and Blockbuster are the only two companies genuinely competing for online customers.
Understanding this, blockbuster needs to focus its capabilities on creating satisfied consumers.


